
 

 

King’s welcomes youth to YOU Community Resource Fair 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – August 20, 2014 

 

King’s is pleased to be home base this week for the Summer Jobs For Youth program via Youth 

Opportunities Unlimited (YOU). 

This week YOU held, at King’s, their Post-Employment workshops for 250 youth.  The program 
helps disadvantaged youth in London aged 15-18 gain work experience with a 6-week 
placement program.  YOU also provides employment and life skills training. The program is 
funded by the Government of Ontario and operated by YOU. King’s provides space for the 
workshops. 

All youth aged 15-19 are invited to King’s on Thursday August 21st , 10 a.m. – noon for  a 
community resource fair in the Darryl J. King Student Life Centre. More than 35 exhibitors 
ranging from post-secondary institutions, non-profit organizations, youth empowerment 
organizations and community health groups will be participating.  

 

 

For more information please contact:   

Jane Antoniak 

Manager, Communications & Media Relations 

King’s University College 

communications@kings.uwo.ca  

519-433-3491 x 4384 

519-719-9366 

www.kings.uwo.ca 
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